
 

 
 
 

Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Civil and Small Claims Advisory Committee 

 
The Chair of the Civil and Small Claims Advisory Committee having concluded that prompt action 
is needed, public notice is hereby given that the Civil and Small Claims Advisory Committee 
proposes to act by email between meetings on Thursday, February 3, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in 
accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B). The proposed action is to 
recommend Judicial Council adoption of a report titled, CEQA Actions: New Projects and Fees 
for Expedited Review, which proposes new and amended rules of court for certain projects to 
receive expedited judicial review of challenges brought under the California Environmental 
Quality Act.  
 
 
Written Comment 
The Chair of the Civil and Small Claims Advisory Committee has concluded that prompt action is 
required. In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written public comment 
will not be accepted on the proposed action. 
 
 
Posted on: 02/01/2022 
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